
WHERE & WHEN
Murray Bridge - 19 February
Victor Harbor - 21 February
McLaren Vale - 23 February

Adelaide - 28 February

Our workshops will build your confidence and capacity to teach STEM in
your classroom through:

Getting hands-on experience with the activities in our integrated
STEM units of work,
Learning how to build student knowledge of STEM content and
develop teaching strategies to meet the learning needs of your
students, and
Gaining the confidence to teach STEM in your classroom through the
engineering design process.

On completing the workshop, you will receive a resource kit and a unit of
work enabling you to immediately implement Engineering is Elementary in
your classroom. You will also be connected to a national community of
practice of teachers for ongoing collaboration and support!

We’re coming to South Australia in 2024!
Are you looking for an exciting opportunity to
enhance your teaching skills and to inspire
students through STEM? 
Apply now to participate in our FREE
Engineering is Elementary ‘Taking the Plunge:
Designing Submersible’, professional learning
workshops.

For more information contact our team at
teachers@questacon.edu.au

SCAN THE QR CODE TO REGISTER
https://bit.ly/EiE-Application-Form

https://www.questacon.edu.au/about/programs/engineering-elementary
mailto:teachers@questacon.edu.au
https://bit.ly/EiE-Application-Form

